
JANUARY MEETING 

January 10, 2017 Club Meeting at Brian's in Monee, IL 

 

Meeting attendees: Karen, Kathy, Susan & Rich Munch, Bunny, Gail, Sue Hyme-Kyle, Noreen, Denise, 

Jerry & Chris Sandstrom 

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

Ron & Diane where not able to make the meeting so he sent the Treasures report via email. 

Kathy read the report. The Christmas party auction raised $122.00. We discussed rounding with amount 

to $150.00 to be given to charities and horse rescue organizations. Further discussion will be made on 

how the club will distribute the money. 

 

OPEN SHOW 

Denise will manage the open show this year. She will get in touch with The 4-H field to work with getting 

a date for the show, (we are looking at June 11) and to have our show included for their high point 

trophy program. 

 

CONVENTION 

Gail gave a great report on convention. She went over the resolutions and other meetings she attended 

such as Equine Stress, Dressage Committee, & Arabian Racing,  

 

REGIONAL MEETING 

The next Region 11 meeting will be held in Missouri at the end of February. Gail our Delegate Director 

will be at the Scottsdale show during that time so she will not be attending. The meeting will not be 

available on Skype so we need to send someone or have Gail get minutes from the meeting. 

 

CLASS A SHOW 

There was a very lengthy discussion on the fairgrounds and if the club should go forward with having a 

show in 2017 with all of the changes due to the coliseum be out of commission. 

After much discussion we decide we needed Kathy to gather more information from the fairgrounds 

before a vote of the club members can take place. Kathy will send out an email with the fairground 

responses and if needed we can vote via email. 

 

NEWSLETTERS 

Due to Sue's pending eye surgery, there will not be a newsletter for Jan-Feb. Sue will try to have one out 

for March-April. 

 

FEBRUARY CLUB MEETING 

The Feb meeting will be at Denny's Restaurant 20 Orland Square Drive, Orland Park, IL 708-349-7727. 


